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February 8", 2019

Subject: Official Letter for Notification of 2019 Kofpi Scholarship Program

The Korea Forestry Promotion Institute (Kofpi) is a semi-governmental agency of South Korea
committed to disseminate forestry science and technologies and to increase the income of people in
the forestry business by creating higher added value of the forestry and forest industries.

Since 2009, the Kofpi has offered scholarship program in order to cultivate forestry experts to
support overseas forestry business and projects of Korea and to build network with overseas
countries.

[ am pleased to inform you the 2019 Kofpi scholarship program inviting new students who want to
study Master or Doctor course in Korea. The scholarship will be provided from September 2019 for
relevant applicants. All application documents should be submitted to the Kofpi no later than March
8™, 2019.

If you have any further question, please do not hesitate to contact us.
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Presudent of the Korea Forestry Prornotlon insflfufe
Republic of Korea

Sincerely,

Attachment:
1. Notice for 2019 Scholarship Program
2. Application Form



